
Management Development Institute Gurgaon 

 

Notification to the Waiting List Candidates PGP-2024-26 

 

This is to inform all the candidates in the waiting list of PGP 2024-

26 (PGDM, PGDM-HRM, PGDM-IB and PGDM- Business Analytics) 

that the sanctioned number of seats for the upcoming 2024-26 

batches have been filled as per the order of merit. 

Given the overwhelming response to the admissions 2024-26 

across all programmes at MDI Gurgaon, no further movement in 

the wait list is expected.  

You may, therefore, plan your future course of action accordingly. 

 

MDI GP ADMISSIONS OFFICE. 


